
Certificate of Recognition 

Presented to 

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at San Francisco State University 

On your 20th Anniversary 

Congratulations on two decades of supporting lifelong learning through engaging and intellectually 

stimulating non-credit courses for adult learners. OLLI’s broad range of educational offerings, including 

6-week classes, mini-courses, free lectures, group activities, and journal publication support community 

members to never stop leaning. Congratulations and best wishes in future endeavors.  

Congressman Kevin Mullin 

U.S. House of Representatives 

March 23, 2023 


